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Dato: February 23, 1993
PRELIMINARY NOTIFICATION OF EVENT OR UNUSUAL OCCURRENCE PN39308A

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events
of POSSIBLE safety or public interest significance. The l
information is~as initially received without verification or
evaluation, and is basically all that'is known by-the Region III
staff on this date.

Facility: Licensee Emeraency Classification
Ingham Medical Center General-Emergency
Lansing, Michigan Site Area Emergency i

"

License No. 21-12826-01 -Alert
Unusual Event

X N/A

Subject: IODINE-131 INCIDENT (UPDATE)
'

A special inspection has been scheduled at the licensee's facility
to review the circumstances surrounding-the report of an incident
involving the administration of 10 millicuries of iodine-131.to a-
patient (neference PN39308)'. The-inspection actisities will begin
on February 25, 1993. Participating in the inspection will be a
radiation specialist-from Region III as well as a representative
from the Idaho National Engineering Laboratory _ Misadministration-
Event Analysis Team (INEL/ MEAT). The'INEL representative will be
responsible for reviewing the human factors aspect of the case.

NMSS and the State of Michigan are aware of this event. The
information in this preliminary notification has been reviewed
with the licensee.

,

This information is current as of 3:00 p.m. February 23, 1993.
,

Contact:

hGary Shear " f- Roy Caniano
708/790-56 708/790-5612
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